A-RID-A-PEST: COVID 19 SAFETY RESPONSE

We here at A-Rid-A-Pest appreciate and value your business and
want to assure our customers that we will continue to serve you as
we take precautions regarding the COVID19 virus. We are taking the
following measures to ensure the safety of our customers and staff:

- All staff will wear gloves while servicing residential homes or
business facilities

- All staff, when appropriate will wear masks before entering each
residential home or facility

- All staff will change gloves before entering each new home or
facility

- Avoiding close contact with people who are sick.

- Avoiding touching eyes, nose and mouth

- Washing hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.
If soap and water are not readily available, using an alcohol-based
hand sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol

We do ask our customers to alert us if someone that has requested
service is exhibiting symptoms or may have come back from
international travel and we will be happy to reschedule your
appointment for a future date.

Through these unprecedented times, our focus remains on providing
you with safe and reliable pest control service. It is through all of
our collective efforts that we can reduce the risk to each other.
Thank you.
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